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PDR/JDN 

May 2023 

 

Dear Student, Parent/Carer 

As you will be aware, we are holding an Open Day on Saturday 1 July 2023 to mark the 

school’s momentous 125th anniversary. As part of the day, we will be offering tours of the 

school and we would love our current students to be involved as tour guides. Student 

volunteers are a great asset on such occasions and will play a fundamental part in making the 

day a success.  

The role of the guide will include escorting visitors around the school and answering any 

questions they may have.   

If this is something you would like to be involved in, please complete the form below, 

indicating the times in which you are available. The Open Day will run from 10.00am to 

4.00pm, and you can opt to volunteer for all or part of the day.  

https://forms.office.com/e/Crqc2k5MBJ 

Students will be expected to wear full school uniform and will be provided with lunch.  

Thank you for your support.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mr Peter Roberts 

Headteacher  
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